Principal’s Corner

September 3, 2019

Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a fun filled summer and are refreshed and ready to return to learn.  The building has been cleaned top to bottom, positive infinity is everywhere!  The Moto this year is Today Is A Good Day To Be A Good Day.  We had a great turnout at the supply drop off and meet the teacher night.  There seemed to be a lot of excited and eager students ready to start the school year off on the right foot.  The students did an outstanding job with the routines, procedures, and expectations on the first 2 weeks of school.  Also thank you to the parents for dropping your students off and trusting my staff to get them where they need to be so you didn’t have too!  It is great to have so many of you return and a welcome to those that are new to the building or district.


Expectations are high for our student’s at AMS. There are 3 expectations to live by here:  1. Respect 2. Responsibility 3. Self Discipline.  If your child can remember and follow these 3 expectations they will have a successful school year.  If you see a need for your child, please contact any member of the AMS Staff and we will try and assist you in the best way possible. 


As I ask each year, please help us out by checking your child’s agenda nightly to make sure that their homework is being completed.  In my tenure as an administrator the one thing that sticks out in my mind that hinders students academic performance is the lack of homework completed by students.  Students are given ample time in class as well as throughout the day to complete their work.  The students need to be encouraged to make the choice to complete this work on time. Please help us to make your child’s school year a success.


If you haven’t done so, sign up for Skyward Parent Account Access.  This can be done by e-mailing Julie:  julwaghorn@auburn.k12.il.us You need to include your name, student’s name, and grade level. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thanks,

Matt Grimm, Principal AMS
